
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO Bahrain, Iraq, Jordan, Kuwait, Lebanon, Qatar, 
Saudi Arabia, Syria, and UAE (Limited distribution) 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  
Line 2 

Our ref.: 19785/2023/ PTC/ GCC 12 September 2023 

Annex: 1 (available in English only) 

Subject: WMO PTC/ GCC Workshop on Impact-based Forecast and Warning Services, 
Muscat, Sultanate of Oman 5-9 November 2023 

Action required: Nomination of one participant by 22 September 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to inform you that Oman Meteorological Department, Muscat in 
collaboration with the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) Secretariat is planning a 
Workshop on Impact-based Forecast and Warning Services to be held in Muscat, Sultanate of 
Oman, from 5 to 9 November 2023. The Workshop will invite participants from the Panel on 
Tropical Cyclones and Gulf Countries Council (PTC/GCC), and responds to a recommendation 
made by PTC-45 in 2018.  

The Workshop will aim at  exposing participants to Impact Based Forecasting and 
Warning Services (IBFWS), and I wish to invite you to nominate one participant to benefit from 
the workshop by completing the attached nomination form.  

I should be grateful if you could notify the WMO Secretariat of your nomination at your 
earliest convenience preferably before 22 September 2023, through an email copied to the 
coordinators of the workshop, Mr Vicente Vasquez Granda (vvasquez@wmo.int) and Mr Hilal 
Alhajri (halhajri@wmo.int). 

Please allow me to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support to 
WMO activities. 

Yours faithfully,  

Dr Elena Manaenkova 
for the Secretary-General 
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